We're so excited to
announce our inaugural
Central YVictorian Netball

Association Squad for 2024?
We're seeking expressions of
interest for coaching staff
and team selectors for our
13/U and 15/U teams.

SEEKING
~— COACHES AND
CENTRAL VICTORIAN

NETBALL ASSOCIATION SELECTORS!!

Please email your
interest with a brief
outline of your
coaching/selector
experience and
accreditations by
Monday February 5th
2024 te:
squad@cvna.com.au
We would love Lo have
you on board for our
inaugural squad!




